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Events and reminders for the week of: 

November 21, 2016 
THIS WEEK 
 TONIGHT! Monday, November 21: 

Board of Directors meeting. 6:30pm. Library. 
On the agenda: Presentation regarding 
Accreditation review by Mrs. Denman. 

 Wednesday, November 23 to Friday, 
November 25: Happy Thanksgiving! 
No school; campus closed. 
 

NEXT WEEK 
 Monday, November 28: 

Classes resume. Welcome back! 
 

SAVE THE DATES 
 Wednesday, December 7: 

Pick up poinsettia orders. 12 to 4. 
 Thursday, December 8: 

Winter Music Showcase. Presented by 5th to 
8th grade. 6:30 – 7:30pm. Gym. 

 Tuesday, December 13: 
PTA Meeting. 6:30pm. 

 Thursday, December 15: 
Twelfth Night. Presented by 8th grade. Matinee 
at 1pm. Evening show at 6pm. Gym. 

 December 19 to January 2: 
Winter break. No school; campus closed. 

 Tuesday, January 3, 2017: 
Classes resume. Welcome back! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
PARENTS’ NIGHT OUT 

An 8th grade fundraiser 
Friday, December 9, 4 to 9pm 

Parents’ Night Out is a great way for parents to get a 
night off, while children have fun with board games, 
pizza, crafts, a movie, and gym time. 8th graders can 
also help with homework if students need it. Pizza 
will be provided and gluten-free / dairy-free options 
are available. 

Admission forms will be handed out to 
each child in every classroom. Admission is $20 for 
the first child, with $5 off for the second child and 
$10 off for additional children (from the same 
family). Admission will be the same price for 
whatever time you bring your child (open drop off). 
For more information, contact Mrs. Adams at 
m.adams@chpcs.org 

AND THE WINNERS ARE… 
Falcons with perfect attendance are winners 
because they get the benefit of all the exciting 
learning that goes on every day at school. But this 
month, having that unblemished record came with 
the chance to win a special treat, too. On Thursday, 
November 17, six lucky Falcons were each awarded 
four Winter Hawks tickets. Their names were 
randomly drawn from the current list of 26 students 
with perfect attendance. Congratulations to: 

 Angelia Allworth 

 Sydney Thai 

 Camille Bader 

 Samantha Stanwood 

 Joseph Cooper 

 Sherman Randall 
Many thanks to our district, North Clackamas #12, 

for generously providing the tickets. 
 

SUPPORTING YOUR CHILD’S SUCCESS IN SCHOOL 
Parental involvement is key 

If school is important to you, it will be important to 
your child. If your child feels good about his or her 
schoolwork, the chances for your child to succeed in 
school increase. Your involvement in your child's 
education is also one of the best investments you 
can make. Research shows that when parents get 
involved, their children: 
• Are better behaved and have more positive 
attitudes. 
• Are more likely to pursue higher education. 
• Earn better grades and test scores. 
• Graduate from high school at higher rates. 
 

The Parent-Teacher Conferences offered earlier this 
month are one of the ways parents can be involved 
and informed about what is going on in the 
classroom. This year the participation in conferences 
was an amazing 93%! By grade the percentages are: 
K 95% 
1 100% 
2 100% 
3 96% 
4 100% 
5 96% 
6 75% 
7 75% 
8 100% 
 

Thank you for choosing CHPCS to be your partners in 
your child’s education. 


